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Tuddenham St Martin Parish Council 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re: DC/24/0989/LBC Manor Farm Tuddenham St. Martin 

The Parish Council have considered the revised planning application. The Councillors object to the 

retention of a vehicular access on the corner of Grundisburgh Road and Clopton Road junction. The 

access should be restricted to pedestrians only with a suitable barrier to prevent vehicle access to 

and egress from the site. 

The Councillors also wished to stress the need to introduce a 30mph limit between the Grundisburgh 

road junction and Sandy Lane/Witnesham Lane. The lack of a 30mph limit on this stretch of road has 

been a concern to the Council for many years, and with the addition of the extra properties accessed 

off this road, and no footpath, now fully justifies this designation. We are not sure whether this can 

be included as a condition of approval, and or a financial contribution required from the developer, 

but would object to the proposal without this being addressed. 

Yours faithfully  

Tilly Rampley – Parish Clerk 

09/01/2025 


